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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the office… 

 

 

Harvest Festival 
Monday, 26th September 
 
Community Coffee Morning 
Friday, 30th September @ 10.45am-11.30am 
 

Flu Vaccinations YR 
Friday, 7th October (more info to follow) 
 

Individual School Photos 

Monday, 10th October 
 

Half-Term 

24th October – 28th October 
 

Teacher Training Day 

Monday, 31st October School Closed 
 

Term Starts 

Tuesday, 1st November 

 

Sincere apologies to the parents who tried to 
join us online for our Celebration Assembly 
today.  We are unsure why you could not view 
the assembly, but will ensure we fix this ahead of 
next week’s assembly.   
 

Dear parent / carer, 

We have had a very busy week in school, especially across Year 5 and Year 6. The majority of our Year 6 children 
enjoyed three days at PGL Caythorpe Court this week and the majority of our Year 5 children have been taking part 
in their Bikeability course.  This has included work on the playground and around the village of Fenstanton. 

Next week we are looking forward to the Harvest Festival service at the church.  This will take place on Monday 
morning for staff and children.  The church is collecting produce on behalf of the St Ives Foodbank, therefore we 
are inviting pupils to bring into school one item each to donate to the collection.   Please avoid glass jars, but tins, 
sachets and packets of soups, pastas, tea and coffee, puddings, rice, etc. will be very much welcomed. 

Next Friday morning, 30th September, we would like to invite you into school for a tea or coffee with us. We will 
host a short event in our school hall (10.45am - 11.30am) for members of our community.  This will not include 
access to classrooms or children, but there will be a chance to meet some members of staff and governors. This is 
designed as an informal opportunity to welcome members of our community into school. 

The work on our school roof continues to make good progress. We do not have a fixed date for completion, 
although this should be during next half term. We have appreciated your flexibility in the mornings and afternoons, 
with less space for you all to enter the site. Thank you for your continued support. 

I hope you are all able to enjoy a happy and peaceful weekend. 

With very best wishes, Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 


